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Partners for Parks Recognized with National Award
Partners for Parks is proud to announce it has won the prestigious Lehman Award for
Park Foundation Excellence from the National Association of Park Foundations. Naturally,
this organization exists not for the accolades, but to advocate for parks and green space
and the equitable access to those spaces. Partners for Parks is humbled and honored for
the recognition. Read more about the Lehman Award here: https://partnersforparks.org
/p4p-lehman-award/
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Hot Dog! The Perfect Place for Pets
With fall weather finally here, we’re all ready to spend a little more time outdoors. That
includes our pets. And if the walk around the block or your usual running route just won’t
cut it with your four-legged friend, try this: Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation is
beyond dog-friendly. Did you know? There are a half dozen area dog parks with even
more planned! Take a look at this list, and make plans to enjoy the parks together this
fall: https://partnersforparks.org/dog-parks/

Thank You for Your Partnership
The holiday season is essentially upon us. With it, there’s no reason to wait to maker your
tax-deductible gift to Partners for Parks. Gifts, donations, and Annual Sponsorships from
people just like you help support next year’s goal of improving equitable access for all to
parks and green space. Please click the link below to review Sponsorship Levels, choose
which fits your budget best, and make your tax-deductible gift
today! https://partnersforparks.org/sponsor/
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Partners for Parks aims to improve the quality of life for the citizens of Mecklenburg
County and the surrounding region by preserving, promoting and enhancing the parks,

greenways, open spaces, active play and recreational opportunities within our community.

Partners for Parks is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization. Donations are tax deductible.
Please consider making a donation. To make a gift by mail, please send your check

made payable to “Partners for Parks” to:
PARTNERS FOR PARKS

PO Box 681779
Charlotte, NC 28216

info@partnersforparks.org

VISIT US
www.partnersforparks.org

FOLLOW US
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signed up for our email list or donated to Partners for Parks.

Our mailing address is:
Partners for Parks
PO Box 681779
5841 Brookshire Boulevard
Charlotte, NC 28216
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